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EUROPEAN  BRIDGE  LEAGUE

Panos Gerontopoulos
EBL Secretary 

To all European NBOs

15 December 2006

Dear Sir,

Players’ suspension

Would you please note that, in accordance with official information received from the Turkish
Bridge Federation, Mr Melih OZDIL has been suspended from tournament play in Turkey until
17 October 2007.

You are kindly requested to ensure that the ban is enforced also in your country, in accor-
dance with article 14 of the EBL Statutes.

Thanking you in advance for your cooperation, I remain with kind regards

Yours faithfully,

Panos Gerontopoulos
EBL Secretary

cc:  World Bridge Federation


